

East Fannin Elementary School

1 Elementary Circle | Morganton, Georgia 30560 Phone (706) 374-6418 | Fax (706) 374-2470 www.fannin.k12.ga.us | efes.fannin.k12.ga.us

Mr. Mathew Price, Principal Mrs. Andrea Crump, Assistant Principal Mprice@fannin.k12.ga.us Acrump@fannin.k12.ga.us

Dear Parents and Families,

March 31, 2020

As a Title I school, East Fannin Elementary School values your input and observations about our school and how we are serving your child. We are committed to the academic growth of every child, and partnering with families to support our learners.

Every spring we review the feedback we have received from our families during the school year, and revise both our Parent and Family Engagement Plan and our Parent-School Compact. We get most of our data from the Parent and Family Engagement Survey that families were encouraged to complete back in January. Based on your survey responses, this is what we have learned:

The Glows	The Grows
100% of our parents report having the opportunity to	41% of our parents report needing school events
share feedback and ideas into decision making goals.	between the hours of 4:00 pm-6:00 pm.
80% of our parents communicate with their child's	The majority of parents, which participated in the
teacher either monthly or weekly.	survey, requested that East Fannin continue to offer
	workshops/events that help them support their child
* }*	academically.
60% of our parents have signed up for a parent portal	The survey showed that more than 50% of our parents
account.	still need late afternoon parent teacher conferences due
	to their work schedules.

Based on this your feedback, in 2020-21 East Fannin Elementary plans to address the three areas of growth described above by implementing the following:

- Continue to offer after hour parent teacher conferences, trainings, and schoolwide events for those who are unable to attend during regular school hours,
- Continue to focus on family engagement by hosting both a literacy and math event for parents,
- Continue developing more video resources to help parents better understand and assist their child with learning at home.

If you have any other suggestions to help us meet these goals, or if you have another goal you think would benefit East Fannin, please contact Sheena Rymer, our Title I Parent Liaison by phone or email (srymer@fannin.k12.ga.us). You may also drop in and visit with her in the Parent Resource Center located within the Media Center.

Mathew Price

Principal

Sincerely

It is the policy of Fannin County School System to not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, creed or disability in admission to its programs, services, and activities in access to them, in treatment of individuals or in any aspect of their operations to also include but not be limited to additions, modifications, or alterations to the physical plan of any school facility. For additional information or referral to the appropriate system coordinator, contact the system superintendent's office at 2290 East First Street, Blue Ridge, Georgia 30513 or 706-632-3771.